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Thank You to Outgoing President Marlee Siewert!

Marlee Siewert's time as president of the Board has come to
an end. She was unable to attend the December Board
meeting and will be recognized at the January meeting. We
look forward to our continued work will her on the Board.
Thank you Marlee!

Farewell to Outgoing Director

Kelly Rachel of Unison Bank has served on the JSDC Board of
directors since 2013. He served three terms and also went
through all of the executive chair positions during his time on
the board.

We wish him the best in all his future endeavors!

JSDC Internship Reimbursement
Program Applications due
January 6, 2023 for Spring
Semester



http://www.growingjamestown.com
https://www.growingjamestown.com/site-selectors/industrial-parks/p/item/698/jms-aviation-park?sort=name

The deadline for businesses to submit

o their internship reimbursement

Inte rnship applications for the spring semester is
. coming up! Applications must be filled out
Relmb,_ursement in full and returned by January 6, 2023.

- Contact the the JSDC office if your
W@gram business would like to learn more about
Spring Semester Deadline: January 6, 2023 the application process.

The Internship Reimbursement Program

is designed to increase the number of
local internships and assist employers in workforce recruitment and retention. The
Program reimburses employers up to $3,500 for the payroll costs of university/college
students hired as interns. Qualified employers must be in Stutsman County and pay the
intern at least $15/hour.

B N D === Final Flex PACE Projects Approved for 2022

Bank of North Dakota The final two Flex PACE projects for the year 2022 were
approved by the Board at their November meeting. Joan Taxis is

purchasing a building to expand her business, Joanie's Estate Sales. The building will

serve both a commercial and storage function for her business. Chad and Kaycee

Roemmich will be purchasing a house to be used solely as a daycare facility. If you'd like

more information on the Flex PACE Program through the Bank of North Dakota, you

can visit the site here or contact JSDC for more information on program eligibility.

Overall for the year, JSDC participated in a total of six Flex PACE projects.

Daycare Expansion Assistance Program Approved

The JSDC Board voted to approve a new
daycare expansion initiative program at
their December 12th meeting. This

DAYCARE program will launch in January of 2023 and
will provide assistance for childcare projects
Ex PANSION that will directly increase their capacity.
ASSISTANCE The program will match project cost on a
1:1 basis for a variety improvements that
PROG RAM increase their capacity, up to $10,000.
Please contact the JSDC for more details.

New Faces at JSDC

Jamie Czapiewski joined us as Operations Coordinator in
November. Jamie is a 2019 graduate of the University of
Jamestown with previous experience in sales. She is involved in
several organizations throughout the community.

Make sure to say introduce yourself the next time you stop into
our office!



https://www.growingjamestown.com/news-center/p/item/44433/intern-program-benefits-stutsman-county-students-employers
https://bnd.nd.gov/business/flex-pace-program/
https://bnd.nd.gov/business/flex-pace-program/
https://www.growingjamestown.com/inside-jsdc/personnel
mailto:info@growingjamestown.com

Happy Holidays!

Visit Our Website

Jamestown/Stutsman Development Corporation
701.252.6861 | info@growingjamestown.com | www.growingjamestown.com
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